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ADMINISTRATIVE CHANGES 
AT MITCHELL 
As you may have heard, both Mr. 
Plumb and Mme Lee were recently 
informed that we will both be moving 
on from Mitchell Elementary School 

at the end of this school year. As part of a number of 
Administrative changes across the District, Mme Lee 
will become the Vice-Principal of Homma 
Elementary, while Mr. Plumb is moving to become 
the Principal of Grauer Elementary as of July 1.  
We would both like to extend our sincere gratitude to 
the Mitchell Community for making the past number 
of years an amazing experience. We have been 
extremely fortunate to work and learn with such a 
welcoming and caring group of staff, students, and 
parents. Mitchell will always hold a special place in 
our hearts. Once a Firebird, always a Firebird! 
Please join us in welcoming into the Mitchell 
Community, Mme Valérie Carrière (Principal) and 
Mr. Kristi Narbett (Vice-Principal). Mme Carriere has 
most recently been Vice-Principal of Homma 
Elementary, as well as a Vice-Principal in the 
Vancouver School District for a number of years. Mr. 
Narbett joins us from Spul’u’kwuks Elementary 
where he was Vice-Principal. We know we are 
leaving you in good hands, and wish them all the best 
in their new assignments. 
 
 
 

TRACK AND FIELD  
This year's Zone Track 
Meet took place on 
Wednesday, May 24th at 
Minoru Track and was a 
huge success. Our student 

athletes did a fantastic job of representing our school 
and a great time was had by all. A special thank-you 
to Ms. Kullman, Mme Chang Dar Woon, Mme Lee, 
Mrs. Davidson, and Ms. Smith for taking on the huge 
task of organizing our school Track Attack and our 
day at Minoru!  
 
 
 
LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 
AND REPORT CARDS: 
JUNE 29th 

Your child’s final report card 
for the school year will be 
posted on the MyEd Parent 
Portal on Thursday, June 
29th, which is also the last day of school this year. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

STAFF CHANGES FOR 
NEXT YEAR 
As we look forward to next year, 
there will be many changes to 
our staff for the 2023 – 2024 
school year. Ms. Moss, Mr. 
Field, Mme Froese, Ms. Powell, 

and Ms. Huang are all moving on, as their temporary 
contracts expire at the end of June.  
All of them have made a difference in our community, 
and each has contributed to Mitchell in a positive way. 
We will miss them all, but wish them well on their 
future endeavours. Also, our teacher candidates, Ms. 
Ma, Ms. Brennan, Mme St. Cyr, and Mme Packer all 
wrap up their practicums this Friday. Hopefully we’ll 
see them all back working in the District soon! 
 

 SPORTS DAY: FRIDAY, 
JUNE 9th 

Sports Day will take place 
on Friday, June 9th. Please 
note this is a 1:30 early 
dismissal day. 

 
SCHOOL SUPPLIES AND 
KINDERGARTEN 
COOKING FEES 2023/2024 
The charge for school supplies 
will remain at $30 next year. 
Kindergarten and Grade 1 
students will also be asked to send $20 for the 
kindergarten cooking and crafts program. These 
charges will be collected in the fall. Other field trip 
and special program charges may be requested as 
plans are made for instruction next year. 
 
 
GRADE 7 
FAREWELL  
Mark your calendars 
Gr. 7 parents, as we 
have set our Gr. 7 Farewell date for the morning of 
Wednesday, June 28th. More information to come as 
we get closer to the date. 
 
 
 

 June 2  PAC Hot Lunch (Pizza Hut) 
 June 9  Sports Day (1:30 Dismissal) 
 June 9  PAC Hot Lunch (Subway) 
 June 16 PAC Hot Lunch (Subway) 
 June 23 PAC Treat Day (Ice Cream) 
 June 28 Gr. 7 Farewell Assembly 
 June 29 Last Day of School for Students 
 June 29 Report Cards Home 
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LIBRARY INFORMATION:  
It has been a joy to work with your children 
throughout this school year as Teacher-Librarian. 
Thank you for all your support of the Library 
Learning Commons.  
 
Here are a few things to know for the upcoming 
weeks: 
 
June 5-9  Students will be allowed to take out a 

maximum of 2 books at a time. Please 
encourage your child to bring back any 
library books they have at home so that 
they can take out new books.  

 
June 12-16  Students will be allowed to take out a 
maximum of 1 book for this week. 
 
June 19  All books are due in at the library 
 
June 19-30  Library closed for book check-outs 
(open for book returns and/or fine payments) 
 
I will send out overdue notices throughout these 
weeks if students have overdue/missing books. Please 
take a good look around your home for these items. If 
you cannot find the book(s), feel free to contact me 
and I will take a final look on the shelves before 
declaring the book lost. Be sure to include your name 
and contact number, your child’s first and last name, 
your child’s division, and the title and author of the 
book. My email contact is kfedoruk@sd38.bc.ca 
 
Fine notices will only be issued after best efforts are 
taken to find the book – books often show up in 
surprising places.  
 
Parent Volunteers 
If you are interested in helping with library tasks 
(organizing shelves, repairing books, preparing books 
etc..) in the last 2 weeks of school during school 
hours, please let me know. My email contact is 
kfedoruk@sd38.bc.ca 
 
Summer Reading Program 
On Wednesday, June 21 the librarian from the Cambie 
Public Library will be coming to speak to all classes 
about the Summer Reading Program. This program is 
a fun, free program that encourages student to read all 
summer long. Stay tuned for more details. 
 
Thank you again,  
Ms. Kim Fedoruk 
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